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Chaplain - Fr Jim McGhee  

Associate Chaplain - 

  Deacon Nelson Petzold 

Grand Knight    Burnie Vaughn 

Deputy GK    Sean Arrossa 

Chancellor   Nic Stevens 
Advocate   Russ Heuer   

Recorder    Dan Cleary 
Treasurer    Noah Nadeau 
 Financial Sec. Jim Jones 

Warden    Chris Woolbright 
Guards    Craig Wietz,  Brock 
Childress  Eddie Laguana  

Trustee Bob Propp 

Trustee   Omar Holguin 

Trustee   Mark Le May  

Lecturer  Jack Zwit 
 
 
     

  

  

  

   

     

Knight of the Month:   
Past Grand Knight and Sir Knight 
Curley Savoy. 
Family of the Month: 
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Malik Jr. and 
Family  
  
------------------------------------------------- 
Brother Andy Bahl, went to be with the 
Lord this day.  His heart came to a 
stop.  Please pray for the repose of his 
soul and the comfort of all he was 
close too, particularly his loving 
spouse Susan and their children and 
grand children. 
Burnie Vaughn,  Grand Knight 
 

----------------------------------------------- 
Brother Andy Bahl passed away Wednesday, May 

   



Quick Links... 

KC 759 Website 

Hall Rental 

Council 759 Catering 
KC Headline Bistro 
Catholics Respect Life 
SEAS Home Page 
Franciscan Friars Begging 
List 
LifeSiteNews.com 

www.4thdegree2857.org.  

  

 

 

28, 2014. 

Sir Knight Andy Bahl, PFN, PGK, former DD and 
Admiral elect of San Juan Diego Assembly was a 
devout Catholic, a family man, the personification 
of a Knight of Columbus, a patriot, a leader and a 
good friend to many of his brothers. Andy was 
never afraid to get involved, voice his opinion and 
challenge us to be better Christian men. His acts 
of kindness and the many people he helped 
behind the scenes will never be known. If you 
needed help Andy was there for you. His passing 
leaves a pain in our hearts and a hole in our 
brotherhood. Please pray for the repose of Andy's 
soul and for his wife Susan, his children and 
grandchildren. 
We will miss you Andy Bahl. 
God Bless you. 

----------------------------------------------- 
June 5th - Thursday   
Monthly KC 759 Monthly Business Meeting. 
Rosary at 6:30PM. Business 
Meeting at 7:00PM. 
Election of Next Year's Council 759 
Officers will take place at this 
meeting.   
---------------------------------------------   
Congratulations to Father Gary 
Picou who was ordained last 
weekend. Father Gary was one of 
the seminarians that our council 
has supported.  
----------------------------------------------      
GOD BLESS AMERICA 
 

ONE NATION UNDER GOD!!! 



 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
  
June 5th - Thursday  
Monthly KC 759 Monthly Business Meeting. Rosary at 6:30PM. 
Business Meeting at 7:00PM.   
  
June 8th - Sunday      
Burrito Sunday - Cooks at 5:30AM, Rollers at 6:30AM,  
Sellers after all Masses. 
     
June 15th - Sunday  
Corporate Communion Mass , Fathers Day. 9:00AM Mass. All Knights 
and their families are invited and encouraged to attend. We will sit 
together in group in an assigned area.     
  
June 20th - Friday   
4th Degree Knights 
San Juan Diego Assembly, 10 Year Anniversary Celebration, Diamond 
Oaks Country Club, 6:00PM - 10:00PM, Dinner and Dancing, Music by 
The Mike Scoma Band.      
   
June 28th - Saturday   
The next Saturday of Prayer will be at 8:30 AM.  
We'll be meeting at the Pius XII Center (PCC) (Formation Building),  
8:00 AM on Saturday to go as a caravan to Planned Parenthood on 
John Ryan Road. The Planned Parenthood does not perform abortions 
at this times, and is not always open, however, our presence with 
show the community that something is going here that is not right. 
This Planned Parenthood does refer women to Dallas for their 
abortions.   
We seek to defend the unborn until we have secured their right to life, 
protected in law. Every time we pray in front of an abortion mill we 
are proclaiming the Gospel of life in a public square. We are also, 
prayerfully, making an abortionist concerned of us and accountable to 
God     
   
  
   
June 28th - Saturday   
KC Officer's Installation, Grand Knight and Ladies Appreciation 
Corporate Communion Mass , 4:00PM Mass. All Knights and their 
families are invited and encouraged to attend. We will sit together in 
group in an assigned area.    
The Installation of Officers of Council #759 for the 2014 - 2015 fraternal 
year, will be held June 28th. at 6:00 PM at the Council Hall 1907 Whitley 
Rd. Keller, TX 76248.  
After installation of officers, there will be a meal provided by Council 
759.  
After Dinner Grand Knight Appreciation Awards Presentation 
  
July 27th - Sunday   
KC Blood Drive. At KC Hall after Sunday Morning Masses. We will need 
volunteers after Masses for the two Saturday and Sundays prior to the 
drive to sign up parishioners to give blood on March 23rd. Please 
consider giving blood you can have a profound effect on a person's 
life. 



  
August 2nd - Saturday 
Second Annual Hawaiian Falls Water Park Family Day   
  
November 16th - Sunday  
KC Blood Drive. At KC Hall after Sunday Morning Masses. We will need 
volunteers after Masses for the two Saturday and Sundays prior to the 
drive to sign up parishioners to give blood on March 23rd. Please 
consider giving blood you can have a profound effect on a person's 
life.  
  
  
  

 

 

Prayer Requests   

God, our Father, walk through my house and take away 

all my worries and illnesses and please watch over and 

heal my family and friends in God's name, Amen.  
For the health of Bishop Michael Olson, Monsignor. E. James 
Hart, Fr. Gary Geurtz, Fr. Jim McGhee, Fr. Dennis Smith, our 
Deacons, the CFR's and all our Clergy.         
   
May the Lord bless and guide Pope Francis as he leads his 
flock. 
  
For the health of Pope Emeritus Benedict. 
  
May the Lord bless and guide Bishop Michael Olson as he 
leads his flock.      
  

Repose of the Soul:    
  
Sir Knight Andy Bahl, PFN, PGK, former DD and Admiral 
elect of San Juan Diego Assembly. Special prayers for 
Lady Susan and peace and comfort  Andy's family.     
  
SK Brother Rob Meyer and spouse Lady Debbie ask for 
your prayers as Debbie's father passed away last 
Wednesday. Her father, Jim Shippey, will be buried in 
Childress, TX this Saturday. Please offer prayers for the 
repose of his soul and peace and  comfort to the Meyer 
family   
   
   
FOR HEALTH AND HEALING:     
  
   

SK Brother Bill Mechura, FN General Worth Assembly. 
    



Betsy Zwit Adams, neice of Brother Jack Zwit,  lost her 
unborn child last Friday after six months of pregnancy. 
There is another angel in God's arms.  
 
Kerry Lustig wife of Brother SK Jerry Lustig    
   
Father of Brother Roland DeGraauw   
    
Scottie Bossert mother of SK Jim Bossert.  
  
Max Demma 5 year old grandson of Brother Mike Demma and 
wife Alana.  

  
Marge Everdale.  

  
Brother Israel Cartagena  

  
Deacon Nelson Petzold.  

  
Emily McClintick and prayers for her family. 
  
Brother Ed Leal.   
  
Jane Osmond  
  
Sir Knight (SK)  Mike Raffetto's daughter Stacy. 
  
Eileen Copeland mother of SK Chris Copeland FN.     
     

Jodi Lynn Johnson and Joanne Johnson.  
  
Ann Mears, daughter of SK Tom Jones and Tom's wife 
Lady Moria and for Tom too.   
  
Lady Carol Vaughan wife of Grand Knight Burnie 
Vaughan.   
      
SK John Donovan's wife.    
      

Sue Sparks wife of Brother George Sparks   
  
Brother Ray Florez Jr.   
  
Lady Debbie Meyer, wife of SK Rob Meyer.  
   
Bob Zwit, brother of SK Jack Zwit. 
  
Lady Maxine Propp wife of SK Bob Propp.  
  
SK Tony Casper. 



  
SK Tom Sheely and prayers for his wife Lady Kathy and 
daughter Jackie   
    
Brother Johnny Pelzel.     

  
Velma Garcia wife of SK Ug Garcia.    
  
Pablo Holguin- 5 year old grandson of  SK Omar Holguin. 
  
SK Chris Gomez. 
    

Brother Joe Vedda Sr.  
  
Brother Chris Baker, son of  SK Ken Baker.    
  
For those Brothers and Sisters who are suffering and need 
our prayers.   
  

May God's grace be with all those in their time of need. 
     
For an end to the scourge of abortion. 
  
For all those out of work or concerned about the future of their 
jobs. 
  
In thanksgiving for the leadership of our Bishops, Priests and 
Clergy in standing up for and teaching the Truth 
  
For our Country and its leaders - especially the "pro-choice" 
Catholics that they see the truth. 
  
For our military who protect our freedom.    

     
For our veterans who have served to protect our freedom. 
                                                                                     

  

Squires Corner  
If you have a male youth 10 to 18 - Do you want to encourage them to 
become Knights? 
Please ask them to consider joining the Squires. See Brothers Dale 
Shipman or Kevin Bast. 
Squire Business Meetings - 1st and 3rd Sundays of the month at the 
Knight's Hall from 3:00 PM to 4:00 PM 
The Squire Officer Meetings - scheduled for the 2nd Thursday of the 
month at the Knight's Hall from 7:00 PM to 8:00 PM. 
  
June 1 - Business Meeting - KofC Hall - 3:00 PM 
June 7 - Special Fund Raising for Convention Trip 
June 13 - 15 - Annual Squire's Convention - Kyle, Texas 
  
Esto Dignus. 



 
  
 
 
  

COUNCIL OFFICER NOMINATIONS 
Elections will be held at June Business Meeting 

   

Grand Knight  - Sean Arrossa, Mike Potts    

Deputy GK - Craig Weitz   

Chancellor -  Nic Stevens   

Advocate -  Russ Heuer , Pete Donnally  

Recorder  -  Mark Tate  

Treasurer  -  James Coffee 

Warden  -  Brock Childress  

Guards -   

Frank Adinolfi, Jim Coles, Eddie Laguana, Edwin 
McGillick , Patrick McGillick    

Trustee - 3 Years Burnie Vaughn  

 
 

  
  

CATERING TEAM EVENTS 
ROB SCHILL rschill@verizon.net 

NEED HELP!!!! Help when you can let Rob 
know 
   

June 7th -  Greigo Graduation -  This is a cook only and we will 
cook on Thursday the  5th.   No need to send a note out.   Its 
only 3 briskets and a Pork Tenderloin.   They are a Sea's family 
and will be making a donation to the knights. 
  
June 13th - Margaret Fosters  Birthday party.   Details forth 
coming.   We will need servers and bartenders for this. 
  
June 14th -  Sebik 50th wedding anniversary .   We will need 
servers and 2 bartenders. 
  



June 25th - KC Chapter Meeting on June the 25th.  6:30 PM 
meal and then meeting at 7:30.  The ladies will meet in the 
patio room after dinner.  The men in the main hall.  They 
always look forward to once per year at #759 because of our 
reputation of having the best food.   
Thanks, 
Burnie 
 

June 28th -  GK appreciation.   We will need servers and 
bartenders. 
  
As you can see the  weekend of the 13th will be all hands on 
deck.   That is two big events back to back.   I will have more 
details later.   It really has been great having the Lady Knights 
working with their husbands and I would like to keep 
encouraging that. 
Rob 

   

Our Seminarians:  

   
  
Seminarian Joseph Keating   Birthday  05/10     E-Mail 
joe_keating510@hotmail.com  

Ordination Date: Summer of 2016     
  
   

Seminarian  Brother Jason Allan 
maroonmadness12@sbcglobal.net   
  
  
Seminarian Brother Jonathan Demma, son of Brother Mike 
Demma. 
 jonathan.demma@live.com 
  

   

2014 Guadalupe Radio Network Summer  

  Two Hearts Share-a-thon 
   
  

 

The 2014 Guadalupe Radio Network Summer 

  Two Hearts Share-a-thon 

June 10th - 13th     
 

   



Greetings on this beautiful Tuesday of the Third Week 

of Easter. 

  

I'm writing to remind you that the Guadalupe Radio 

Network Summer Share-a-thon will begin five weeks 

from today, June 10th.   

  

I'm looking for 12 volunteers to help answer phones  for 

Tuesday, June 10th for the following two shifts.   

  

Shift 1 (7am-1pm)  Need six volunteers   

Shift 2 (1pm-7pm)  Need six volunteers   

  

Please consider volunteering.  It's a lot of fun, you'll talk 

to some wonderful Catholic radio listeners calling in 

with donations and we promise to feed you well!   

  

The share-a-thon will be held at our KATH 910 AM 

studio office located in the Lufthansa Systems building 

at 8828 N. Stemmons Fwy Suite 106 Dallas, TX 75247 

(on the SE corner of I-35 and Regal Row)   

  

I'm also looking for donated breakfast, lunch and dinner 

that day to feed our wonderful volunteers and staff from 

either individuals or restaurants for approximately 15 

people.  If you can help with this, please let me know!   

  
I look forward to hearing back from you.   

  

God bless and Happy Easter!  

  

Dave Palmer 

  

 www.grnonline.com  
 

 

   
 

   
 

  
  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


